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OFFICIAL
 

Hi all
 
In the Wastewater Working Group meeting this morning I made reference to PFAS being identified in 
Watermill Creek and Watermill Dam in Senversa’a preliminary site investigation (PSI). 
 
The results from the PSI were released to the community in March 2021 (together with an Executive 
Summary, Fact Sheet relevant Media Release).  
 
In the full report from the preliminary investigation there is reference to:
 

         results from surface water samples taken from Watermill Creek and Watermill Dam (page 26)
         freshwater aquatic flora present in surface waters in locations including Watermill Dam being a 

potential ecological receptor (refer 6.4.2 Ecological on page 36). 
 
The Department’s PFAS on Norfolk Island webpage is here: 
https://www.regional.gov.au/territories/norfolk_island/pfas/ 
 
Senversa’s detailed site investigation report is being finalised and will be published in the near future. 
 
Kind regards
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